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The ASU files this document in response to the Draft Report issued by the Fair Work Commission on 5 October 2017: 

 

The ASU refers to the correspondence filed by the Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union and the Australian 

Licensed Aircraft Engineers' Association respectively on the 1 November 2017 and correspondence filed by the 

Transport Workers’ Union of Australia on 2 November 2017.  The ASU agrees with the respective submissions 

made and does not intend to file anything beyond this advice in response to the directions at item 3 of the Draft 

Report. 
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